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Our current state vote-by-mail system is secure, effective and makes voting available 

to many populations which could not otherwise vote if forced to go to a physical 

location due to medical constraints or work schedules. This effort to scrap a proven 

form of secure and valid voting is a nefarious effort by a party that has 

overwhelmingly been found to be the ones committing voter fraud. I vehemently 

oppose this effort at voter disenfranchisement. 


